EDA Report

¢ EDA staff is preparing a review of the fagade program. Staff intends to have the EDA Loan Review
Committee workshop the future program guidelines. Following a committee review, staff will present a
revised facade program to the EDA at their April 24 regular meeting.

¢ EDA staff has been in contact with the University of Minnesota Extension Office regarding the EDA's
intention to begin the Business Retention and Expansion Program this summer. More details to follow.

¢ The Riverfront Enhancement Program will be accepting applications April 1 through May 15.
Application materials can be found through the City’s website at
https://www.northfieldmn.gov/753/EDA-Grants-Loans

¢ The EDA Board will receive a presentation from the Riverwalk Market Fair Board, per the terms of their
contract, at the April 24 regular meeting.

¢ EDA staff continues to help with site assembly discussions for 5th and Water streets.

¢ EDA staff continues to work with MCCD on potential business development prospects and
lending/granting opportunities.
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